

COVID-19: KEEPING OUR VISITORS AND TEAM MEMBERS SAFE





AT TULLEYS ESCAPE HATTON, WE HAVE THE COUNTRY'S BEST ESCAPE ROOMS WITH TWO ELABORATELY THEMED ROOMS.

OUR GOAL IS TO CREATE EMERSIVE AND MEMORABLE EXPERIENCES. WE HAVE INTRODUCED A RANGE OF MEASURES TO MINIMISE THE RISK OF COVID-19 IN ACCORDANCE WITH GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES.

SOME OF THE MEASURES WE HAVE PUT IN PLACE MAY BE CLEARLY VISIBLE TO YOU FROM THE MOMENT YOU ARRIVE AT ON SITE, HOWEVER OTHERS REQUIRE COOPERATION FROM VISITORS TO HELP ENSURE EVERYONE HAS A SAFE AND ENJOYABLE VISIT.

PRIOR TO YOUR VISIT



WE ARE CURRENTLY ONLY OFFERING GAMES TO VISITORS FROM THE SAME FAMILY BUBBLE, NOT MORE THAN 8 PEOPLE FROM A MAXIMUM OF TWO HOUSEHOLDS. WE WILL REQUIRE THE INFORMATION FOR EACH TEAM MEMBER TO FOLLOW THE GOVERMENTS TRACK AND TRACE GUIDELINES.



CHECK OUR WEBSITE AND SOCIAL CHANNELS ON THE DAY OF YOUR VISIT. AS THIS IS WHERE WE WILL NOTIFY YOU OF ANY OPERATIONAL CHANGES.



WE WILL ONLY ACCEPT CARD TRANSACTION ON SITE AND ENCOURAGE CONTACTLESS WHERE POSSIBLE.



IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU DO NOT VISIT THE ESCAPE ROOMS SHOULD YOU SHOW ANY COVID-19 SYMPTOMS OR HAVE COME INTO CONTACT WITH SOMEONE WHO HAS SYMPTOMS. PLEASE RING 01926 844 359 OR EMAIL ESCAPE@HATTONWORLD.COM TO POSTPONE YOUR BOOKING.



TEMPERATURE CHECKS WILL TAKE PLACE ON ARRIVAL TO KEEP YOU SAFE. NO ONE WILL ENTER OUR ESCAPE ROOMS IF THEIR TEMPERATURE IS ABOVE 37.8.

ENHANCED HYGIENE & CHECKS



WE HAVE ENHANCED OUR CLEANING MEASURES, WE WILL SANITIZE HIGH-FREQUENCY TOUCH POINTS BETWEEN GROUPS.



WE HAVE INTRODUCED HAND SANITISER STATIONS ON BOTH THE ENTRANCES AND EXITS TO ALL OF OUR ESCAPE ROOMS. WE WILL ASK ALL VISITORS TO USE THE HAND SANITISER PROVIDED BEFORE ENTERING THE PREMISES AND ESCAPE ROOMS.



IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO WEAR A MASK YOU ARE MORE THAN WELCOME TO DO SO, BUT THE USE OF MASKS WILL NOT BE MANDATORY.



WE LOOK FORWARD TO WELCOMING YOU BACK SOON!

